
Press Release 
 

On Monday, March 25th Navasota High School will be hosting an 8th grade parent night as well as a 9th-
12th grade parent night. 

 
From 6:00-7:00  8th grade parents will meet in the library to discuss high school course selections, EOC 

testing requirements as well as graduation requirements for their upcoming 9th grader. 
 

From 6:00-6:30 9th-12th grade parents are invited to the cafeteria to hear about graduation requirements 
and the State Testing that each student is required to pass in order to graduate 

Once the meeting has concluded 
From 6:30-7:00 the 9th-12th parents will be able to meet and talk with each of their child’s teacher during 

our Spring Open House. Teachers will be available in their classrooms to talk with you  
 
 

We look forward to seeing you on this day.  There will be Spanish Interpreters for both the library 
meeting and cafeteria meeting. 


